
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Lorrie Heffernan   
 

Date: March 27, 2025 

MEMO

 

Re: Departure of Michelle Neville and Updated Contact Information 
 

 
Good morning, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Pharmacist Michelle Neville is no longer with the 
organization. We wish her all the best in her future endeavors. 
 
Kalyn Langford, Pharmacist, will continue to be available to meet your pharmacy needs. For 
any pharmacy-related inquiries moving forward, please email pharmacy@ongwanada.com. 
For all other matters, please reach out to me directly at lheffernan@ongwanada.com.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lorrie Heffernan 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
Ongwanada 
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